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Commission approves community corrections reassignment
(KNZA)--The Brown County Commission on Monday approved a reassignment
of the 22nd Judicial District director and assistant director positions.

Director Chris Denner sent a letter requesting to be reassigned to the assistant
director position and to move Vicki Hubin from the assistant director to director
position.

The Commission approved a salary of $52,500 for Hubin and salary of $24.24 an
hour for Denner. They also approved a salary of $19.23 an hour for Office
manager Peggy Siebenmorgen.

The Commission voted in December to offer Denner the director's position
following the resignation of longtime director Venice Sloan.

The 22nd Judicial District includes Brown, Doniphan, Nemaha and Marshall
Counties.

In other business, the Commission reviewed the applications received for the
position of road and bridge secretary.

Commission Chairman Rich Lehmkuhl suggested calling the three applicants in
for interviews next Monday.
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